
Construction on the State Highway 44 
Canal Crossing in Middleton begins 
in late September

Road Work Ahead

Project Website - itd.idaho.gov/d1/

Construction 
will occur in 

stages with traffic 
remaining on SH-44, but 

motorists should expect 
delays. Access to businesses 

will be maintained. Construction is 
expected to be completed by late-

spring 2019.



Idaho Transportation Department
ATTN: Jennifer Gonzalez
8150 Chinden Boulevard
Boise, ID 83714-1367

State Highway 44 Canal Crossing 
Project, Middleton, Idaho

ITD will replace the canal 
crossing at State Highway 
44 between 1st Avenue 
and Dewey Avenue. The 
existing crossing is deteriorated 
and needs to be replaced to 
maintain safety and mobility 
for Middleton residents and the 
traveling public. 

For more information please email 
Jennifer.Gonzalez@itd.idaho.gov or call 
208.334.8938.


